
Joe McVey <joemcvey@gmail.com>

Updates from the Board

Marcia Auth <marcia.auth13@outlook.com> Wed, May 27, 2020 at 9:13 AM
To: Marcia Auth <marcia.auth13@outlook.com>

All Laurel Hollow Residents:

Feed Venice is holding a food drive to replenish food supplies in local shelters/kitchens.  
Nancy DeForge, LH Owner, will be collecting non-perishable food items this FRIDAY, 
May 29th. Please pack your food donation in a plastic bag and leave it at 
the end of your driveway for easy collection.  If you can help Nancy 
collect bags, please call her at 941-412-4066. Suggested food items include: 
cereal, pasta, pasta sauce or spaghetti sauce, rice, canned fruits and vegetables, 
canned meals (such as soups, chili and pasta), 100% juice, peanut butter, 
macaroni & cheese, canned protein (tuna, chicken and turkey), and beans 
(canned or dry). You also can donate healthy, low-sodium, low-sugar items such 
as, oatmeal and other whole grains, canola and olive oil. Feed Venice will be very 
grateful for your donations!

Bloomings Landscape Liaison Needed!  We are looking for a volunteer to be the 
community liaison between owners and Joe Lytle, Bloomings Landscaping.  As the Liaison, 
you will meet with Joe weekly to review work planned for the following week and provide 
owners with advance notification when appropriate.  You will also ensure that Bloomings is 
meeting their contractual obligations and addressing owners’ work order requests on a timely 
basis. 

Bloomings Irrigation has completed the cleaning of sprinkler heads throughout the 
community and is scheduled to clean the heads again sometime in November. Larry 
Covellone is the Liaison with Mike at Bloomings Irrigation.  Contact Larry at 410-477-0475 if 
you have an irrigation repair, or need your lines marked before you do any major digging. 

Inspection Reports were mailed several weeks ago to owners’ addresses recorded with 
Sarasota County.  Contact Marcia Auth if you have not received your report and she will email 
you a copy.  Just a reminder, please address any Unsatisfactory ratings as soon as possible. 
Send us an email at laurelhollowfl@gmail.com; notifying us when remediation is complete. 

LH Questionnaire Just a reminder to complete the questionnaire and send your response to 
vjlettinga@gmail.com; Some have reported not receiving the questionnaire that was sent on 
Saturday.  Please check your junk mail.  It’s possible your software mis-classified it. Another 
is attached for your convenience.

Thank you Spruce Up Committee for cleaning mailboxes and removing hornet’s nests!

Thank you to the Cabana Committee for cleaning our pool daily to allow residents to use it! 

The Laurel Hollow Board of Directors
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